

ST JOSEPH'S PRIMARY SCHOOL

10 September, 2025

Dear Families

The Parent Group is about to kick off a fundraising drive to raise money for the students at St Joseph's Primary School, raising important funds to help cover the cost of replacing the children's laptops.

It would be great if you could roll up your sleeves and help. The good news is that this fundraiser is super simple... and delicious.

Cadbury Fundraiser: Chocolate Carry Boxes.

Every carry box of chocolates we sell will raise \$20.00. So, we're asking all members of our school to help sell at least one box for us. Feel free to grab another box if you've got lots of hungry buyers lined up!

Please collect your box of Cadbury Chocolates on:

Date: Thursday 23 Oct Collection Mercy Hall (between 3pm - 4pm)

Date: Friday 24 Oct Collection Mercy Hall (between 3pm - 4pm)

**Please be mindful of sending home a box of chocolates if your child catches the bus home. If you are unable to collect at the above times, please contact the school office to arrange an alternate time.

Tips for selling your treats

- The item sell price will be on the box, included will be all necessary paperwork
- Sell to family members, colleagues, friends or neighbours
- We don't recommend that children sell the products if they are involved, please ensure an adult is with them at all times

Other useful information

Please return your money collected in the envelope provided and any unsold chocolates to the front office no later than Thursday, 13 November.

If you're finding it hard to sell your box of treats, please return them to the school office – other people may be able to help.

We will limit the number of boxes that you have at a time (2 can be taken at a time) and we appreciate the extra effort that you have gone too!

There is a fantastic prize package for the highest fundraiser! We can proudly announce a package:

- \$40 Best and Less Gift Voucher
- \$60 Big W Gift Voucher
- \$360 Car detailing voucher Little Smash Repairs
- \$100 cash prize from Fair Dinkum Builds Clarence Valley

Thanks for your support!

Kristen Smith on Behalf of the Parent Group

We extend our gratitude to the following businesses:

Family Name:







++++++

CADBURY FUNDRAISER

Please Return by 23 September, 2025

Send home with student:	Class:
Will collect	
Is able to take	_ number of boxes (<i>limit of 2</i>)
Is unable to take any box	es
I understand th	at if they travel home on the bus, that I am responsible for the funds from the chocolate box